
Gail Burrows: AGM Speech January 23, 2024 
 
Good morning esteemed members, 
 
1. It is with great pleasure that I extend a warm welcome to Laurie De Fleuriot who now 
assumes the vital role of our new chair. Laurie, may your tenure be marked by success 
and prosperity for our Chamber. 
 
2. I would like to express sincere appreciation for the exemplary efforts of our dedicated 
staff, Chris MacDonald and Catherine Lapierre. Their commitment and hard work have 
significantly contributed to the chamber's success. 
 
3. A special acknowledgment is due to our volunteer board members. Your unwavering 
dedication and valuable contributions make our chamber a robust and influential force 
within our community. 
 
In the realm of business, let us remember that success often mirrors a well-executed 

golf swing – a combination of practice, a cohesive team, and the occasional 

recalibration. Here's to a year filled with achievements and triumphs for us all. Thank 

you. 


